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Urgent Connect for Paediatrics

Urgent Connect is now available for Paediatric enquiries. Luton and South Bedfordshire GPs have immediate access to telephone advice and guidance from a member of the Paediatric team.
Two options are currently available for paediatric services. This enables you to speak directly with a paediatric consultant for advice and guidance or to contact PAU to discuss a referral. 
When this service will be available

Urgent Connect is available for enquiries from 1st July 2016. The service will run Monday-Friday from 9am-5pm.

You will continue to be able to access out of hours support from PAU by contacting switchboard. 

How it works 

The telephone system will call three numbers provided on the online rota. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will endeavour to answer your call as soon as possible; this may take slightly longer at peak times. 

Issues:  
If you encounter any issues or difficulties using Urgent Connect to access our services; please send your queries to: childconnectldh@nhs.net 
We will be keeping a log of issues and will respond to you in a timely manner. 

The paediatric department appreciates your support with Urgent Connect. We feel confident that this will greatly improve communication for children and families accessing our services.
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